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News From Around PA 
The Planned Parenthood in 
Reading has announced they 
will only be open on Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Fridays for 
the rest of the year! 

On October 22 the State 
Library of Pennsylvania will 
“celebrate” LGBT History 
Month by displaying The 
LGBT History Roadshow in the 
atrium of the Keystone 
Building. (Note:  This used to 
simply be “Gay History 
Month,” until they expanded 
their indoctrination goals.)  

NW PA Pride Alliance and 
Identity,  Edinboro 
University’s LGBTQIA+ 
student organization, 
marched in the schools 
Homecoming Parade. 

Eastern Lancaster County 
School District board voted 
unanimously to implement a 
$2.4 million renovation plan 
to create non-gender specific 
facilities at its high school.  
The design of four “zones” 
will hold a total of 48 private 
changing rooms and 76 
private showers. Why?  

Because last schoolyear they 
allowed a girl who identifies 
as a boy to use the boys’ 
facilities and parents 
complained.   

Third Circuit Court of 
Appeals has ruled that 
Pittsburgh’s ordinance that 
set up “no-go” zones around 
hospitals or health care 
facilities “ as properly 
interpreted, does not extend 
to sidewalk counseling—or 
any other calm and peaceful 
one-on-one conversations….”  
The ordinance had been used 
to stifle sidewalk counselors 
outside abortion clinics.  

News From National Scene 
California Governor Gavin 
Newsome has signed a bill 
into law mandating that all 
public colleges and 
universities provide abortion 
drugs for free to students up 
to 10 weeks of pregnancy 
starting Jan. 1, 2023.  
According to the bill, 
lawmakers hope to collect 
about $10 million in private 
donations to help campuses 
set up their abortion 
practices. 

Many college students are in 
favor of replacing Columbus 
Day with Indigenous Peoples’ 
Day. In fact, 79 percent of 
college students support the 

idea, according to data and 
survey analytics company 
College Pulse. 

US District Judge Reed 
O’Connor reversed a 
mandate from the Obama 
administration that required 
a doctor to perform gender 
transition procedures on any 
patient, including a child, 
even if it was against their 
medical judgement or 
religious beliefs. 

In Louisiana high school 
teachers will not get a free 
lunch from Chick-fil-A 
because of the decision of 
their principal!  “Out of 
respect to our LGBTQ staff, 
we have chosen to not serve 
Chick-Fil-A at an employee 
lunch,” principal Steven 
Corbett said in a statement. 
“The #1 rule at Lusher is to 
‘Be Kind’ and we live this 
motto every day. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our supporters.  
You can give online 
https://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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